
At Roanoke County Public Schools, the safety of our students is our primary concern, both within 

the school premises and beyond. Recognizing that driving accidents are the leading cause of fatalities 

among teenagers, we are committed to equipping our students with the knowledge and tools necessary 

to prevent distracted driving behaviors. Mr. Kevin Burcham, our Supervisor of Health and Physical 

Education, aptly expressed our collective concern and dedication to this cause. 

Mr. Feldman was invited to speak to our 10th and 11th-grade students at Glenvar High School, 

and his presentation left an indelible impact on our students and faculty alike. Through a combination of 

personal experiences, compelling data, and real-life examples, Mr. Feldman effectively conveyed the 

grave dangers associated with distracted driving. His interactive approach, coupled with his clear and 

direct communication style, resonated with our students, ensuring active engagement throughout the 

presentation. 

Moreover, Mr. Feldman's holistic approach to the subject matter offered our students a 

comprehensive understanding of the issue, empowering them to make informed decisions and take 

proactive measures to prevent distracted driving incidents. The feedback from our students was 

overwhelmingly positive, with many expressing a desire for younger students to benefit from Mr. 

Feldman's powerful message as they begin their driving journey. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse Mr. Joel Feldman as an exemplary speaker and advocate 

for promoting safe driving practices. His passion, personal experience, and ability to connect with 

audiences make him an invaluable asset in our collective efforts to create safer roads and communities. I 

highly recommend Mr. Feldman to any organization or institution seeking to educate and inspire 

individuals on the critical importance of avoiding distracted driving behaviors. 

Sincerely, 

Tyler Brown 

Assistant Principal 

Glenvar High School  

Salem, Virginia


